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Johnson-Martin, Janice

From: Mozol, Robert

Sent:  Sunday, November 09, 2008 11:32 PM
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Subject: New Communication

Janice, I'd like to send this through please.
I'd like details on the progress of the Phoenix communication system. 1'd like to find out if we

are over or under budget, what failures have occurred, have they been addressed, and what
problems still exist.

Thanks, Bob

Robert Mozol

City of Racine

15th District Alderman
{262) 498-1541

11/14/2008



